
                                                                                                          

Mrs. Lin                                  

&  Mrs. Trudy 
Weekly Buzz: December 1, 2017 

Important Reminders for:  December  
1st-   All reading logs were due.  

 2nd- Winter Family Fun Day, “8:30a.m. to 11:00a.m”.  Come 

have Breakfast with Santa. 

 5th- Student Led Conferences Start. Please be on 

time. 

14th-Parent workshop 

21st.-Pajama Day and last day of school. 

        Special Christmas Snack. 

22nd NO SCHOOL 

January 8th First day back. 

 

         

 

 

 

Words of the Week:  said   

can   your 
        Practice each day.  Your child should 
be able to read over 30 words and about 18 
words in 1 minute. 

 

Shared Reading Poetry:  

Little Ole Elf 
Guided Reading: Gravity 

Word Study Letters: Ff, Ww, Jj   

Math:   This week we learned how to 

decompose teen numbers. 

Writer’s Workshop & Social Studies:  
Understanding about maps and globes 

and where we live.  Parents, please help 

your child learn their address. 
 

Why play is important:   

When your child is using 

crayons they are learning fine 

motor skills, hand-eye 

coordination and writing skills. 
 

Need to reach me?  The best way is to send a note in your child’s folder.  You can also call 225-3908 and leave a message or email me 
at:  lmcclune@tcjackets.net 

 

 

Every child needs a complete change of 

clothes.  Milk and juice get spilt and children 

fall in mud.  

 

 

  

Student Led conferences start 

the first week of December.  

Please make sure to check 

your confirmation note for 

your day and time.  Also, 

please plan on coming 5 

minutes early.  Don’t forget 

your child, since they will be 

sharing with you.   

 
    Please dress your child in Christmas 
colors on December  5th. 
  

             


